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Caracas, August 24, 2017. 

 
In accordance with what is established in Section B "Contents of the Offer" Clause 

10.1 "Clarifications to the Bidding", the following clarifications are made:  
 

ITB / 040 / MARINOCOSTERO / 2017 

ACQUISITION OF EQUIPMENT FOR SATELLITE COMMUNICATIONS, DEDICATED LINK 

AND INTERNET TO BE INSTALLED IN MAREOGRAFICA NETWORK OF VENEZUELA 

 

Clarification 1: 

 

1) Question 1: "In the invitation letter you are requested to send a letter of 

acknowledgment to UNDP stating whether the company intends to submit an 

offer." Is this requirement necessary to submit to the tender? 
 

Response 1: It is not a requirement to be submitted in the tender, however, it is 

desirable to express interest for the UNDP Procurement Unit to keep a register of 
potential bidders. 

 

2) Question 2: Our company, with an approximate experience of 2 years, is 

analyzing the possibility of participating in IAL / 040 / MARINOCOSTERO / 2017, 

under the modality of Joint Venture or Association next to another North 

American company and with an experience Over 7 years in the industry, based 

on the above and considering, according to the IAL documents, the base 

assessment period of the companies will be 5 years, it is desired to consult: It will 

be limiting or reason for disqualification for the Joint Venture Or Association to 

conform, the period of experience that the company has 2 years of experience?. 

 

Response 2: In the bidding documents, in accordance with Section 2: 

Instructions to Bidders, item C. Preparation of the Offer, item 19, Joint Ventures, 

Consortium and Associations, states that: "All entities that The Joint Venture shall 

be subject to the UNDP eligibility and qualification assessment. " In this sense both 

companies must have the years of experience requested. 

 

 

 

UNIT OF ACQUISITIONS 
UNDP VENEZUELA 


